
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News 

This term continued to be busy for Thames class. We have had the travelling librarian in 

and visiting animals which we all really enjoyed. We also had an exciting enterprise day 

where we had to design our own energy drink and label for the bottle. 

 

     

 

 

Literacy and Communication 

This term we have continued to work on our mark making skills and develop our reading 

skills. With the support from big macks for some of us we have worked on finishing a 

repetitive sentence in a story. We have also worked on labelling familiar objects.  
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Science 

   Science has been good fun; we took our science lesson into the hall to experience a 

range of objects that moved by different forces. This term we focused on push and pull.  

 

   

Maths 

   For Maths this term, we have worked on developing out understanding of 

mathematical language. We have worked on identifying the big/small objects, colour 

sorting and matching number to numerical. 

 

 

     



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic 

  In RE we have been learning about Islam and the daily life of an Islamic child. We 

explored aretfacts linked to Isalm and dressed up.  

     

 In English we have been listening to The First Hippo That Went To The Moon, this has led 

to some exciting exploration of space and planets whilst in the interactive learning room. 

    

End of Year Message 

It has been a very busy year with lots of changes and it has been lovely to welcome new 

students to the class. We have had a great year in Thames, and I look forward to 

spending another great year in Thames next year. I also want to say a big thank you to 

all the parents for your support this year.  

We say goodbye to some students next year who are moving to new classes as well as 

some staff who are moving on to different classes. 

Next year we welcome some new staff who we look forward to working with. 

Have a wonderful summer break. 

 


